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FDA Receive Reports Linking Heparin to Possible Deaths

It was these problems that prompted Baxter International to recall most of its heparin products in February 2008. Baxter spokeswoman Erin
Gardiner reiterated that the company believes four deaths may be linked to its version of heparin. APP Pharmaceuticals spokeswoman Maili
Bergman said none of the 62 cases cited by the FDA were associated with its brand of the blood thinner.
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